
SCIENCE NEWS

In Science we will be 

working on Weather and Clouds. 

The students will learn how

to read and interpret

weather maps to make weather

predictions. We will also

look at the three different

cloud types. The students

will receive a Weather Map

Study Guide this week and will

be tested hopefully on

Thursday.        ~Ms. Brown

Hello Parent/Guardian,
We’re on our way to another

fantastic week in 4th grade!This week

our students will be taking an

important test in their Science, 

Social Studies, Art, Music, and PE 

classes called the Student Growth Measure

or SGM.It is very important that

students are present every day and are 

in their classrooms by 8:00 a.m. We

thank you so much in advance for your

support and involvement during our

testing window. 

Please continue to remind your child

daily of our expected class and school

behaviors and to take more 

responsibility for their education. 

Thanks!

Remember the Dates:
Aug.27th~31st~ SGM Testing

Aug. 28th~ Open House 5~6:30p.m.

Aug. 30th~ Student Work/Papers go home

Sept.3~ Labor Day Holiday (NO SCHOOL)
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ELA NEWS
Students may log in to www.lexiacore5.com

at home.There username is their GTID#

and their password is initpass. This will

help the students increase their 

reading level. Students need to be 

reading 20 minutes a night and 

completing the weekly reading 

log.

Thank You,

Mrs. Allen 

SOCIAL STUDIES CORNER

This week in Social Studies we

will be finishing up our last

four Enduring Understandings: Distribution

of Power, Individuals Groups, & Institutions, 

Location, Movement & Migration. Homework

will be given again on this

Thursday. Please make sure your

child completes the homework

correctly and returns it on

Friday. A TEST will be given

the following week on the

Enduring Understandings.

Thanks for your help.~Mrs. Woods

Hello Parents!

Our first math test is Monday, 8/27 and is on Place Value

and Rounding. This week in Math we are focusing on Adding and 

Subtracting Multi~Digit Whole Numbers. Students will have homework

on Lessons 4~1, 4~2, and 4~3. Continue to encourage your child

to complete their homework and bring it back the following

day. Thanks for all that you do!          ~Mrs. Cook

http://www.lexiacore5.com/

